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Heller Votes against Marketplace Fairness Act on Senate Floor  
(Washington, D.C.) – Today, United States Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) voted against cloture on S. 743, the Marketplace Fairness Act. After voting against this procedural motion, Heller issued the following statement: 

“This legislation will ultimately hurt both consumers and small businesses. Either consumers will pay more for products, or they will stop using them altogether. In addition, the Internet offers a lifeline for many small businesses struggling to survive in the current economic climate. This legislation makes it even more difficult for these businesses to succeed, and adds complexity to the tax code. Congress should always be mindful to pass policies that preserve the Internet as a source for innovation and job growth,” said Senator Dean Heller.
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